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11/09/2019  13:35:512019/3891/P SUPPRT Tal Orly We know Julian Bier for many years now, we trust his development abilities, he is savvy and design led. He is 

honest, reliable and trustworthy. We believe he can keep up and bring to reality his ideas. 

He is an innovative thinker, and I believe his vision and plan will bring great benefit to the area. 

In conclusion, I am happy to support this development.

11/09/2019  17:21:102019/3891/P SUPPRT Jonathan Cohen I know the area very well and have also looked at the proposed plans for the building. Firstly I would like to 

mention that the immediate area could really benefit from a quality (business persons focussed) hotel. I was 

also pleasantly surprised to see that the proposed plans are very much in keeping with the style of the existing 

building and that the overall character of the building is being preserved. Much of the area has recently 

undergone some rejuvenation and this building just adds to that. Moreover, there is the added benefit of 

sustainable job creation in the ongoing running of the project compounded over future years of operation and 

management.

11/09/2019  10:08:222019/3891/P SUPPRT Robert My flat is directly opposite this proposed hotel. I really like the idea of having a hotel/coffee shop such as this 

just down the road. From a selfish perspective it will of course increase the value of my flat but the main thing 

is that if a mini Shoreditch can be developed in Camden Town and Chalk Farm it would be excellent

11/09/2019  10:04:542019/3891/P OBJ TRACT Whilst having no objection to the hotel in principle we object to the impact the increased height and massing 

has to the view on the listed Roundhouse from Havestock Hill. A reduction in height is needed to mitigate this. 

We hope your heritage officers will review this issue. 

We note that as usual the applicant has elected to provide visuals with trees in full leaf only.

11/09/2019  10:05:072019/3891/P OBJ TRACT Whilst having no objection to the hotel in principle we object to the impact the increased height and massing 

has to the view on the listed Roundhouse from Havestock Hill. A reduction in height is needed to mitigate this. 

We hope your heritage officers will review this issue. 

We note that as usual the applicant has elected to provide visuals with trees in full leaf only.

11/09/2019  16:43:232019/3891/P TREES Simeon Howard I fully support this application.

As a local, I can say that this area is badly in need of a hotel.

It would certainly help to galvanise the immediate surrounding area by creating more jobs and encouraging 

more investment.

I hope permission is granted.
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11/09/2019  16:56:492019/3891/P COMMNT Mark Sharer I have see the full plans submitted and favour the development, it will create jobs in the local area, the scheme 

visually is attractive and feel its great for the vicinity to have such a hotel

11/09/2019  16:45:052019/3891/P SUPPRT Simeon Howard With respect to my previous comments.

The comment type selected was incorrect and I have now adjusted it.

11/09/2019  16:57:532019/3891/P SUPPRT Jonathan Lewis As someone who visits the Roundhouse on a regular basis I think that it would be great to have an hotel in 

close proximity for the benefit of guests and visitors from outside of London. The design of this project is in 

keeping with the area and would greatly enhance amenitiies
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